
 

 
DATE:  May 9, 2018 
 
TO:  Margie C. Rose, City Manager 
 
FROM:  E. Jay Ellington, Director, Parks and Recreation Department 
  JayEll@cctexas.com  
  361-826-3460 
 

 
 
 
 
 
STAFF PRESENTER(S): 

Name      Title/Position  Department 

1. E. Jay Ellington    Director   Parks & Recreation 
 
 
BACKGROUND: 

During the May 8, 2018 City Council meeting, the City Council made a motion directing 
the City Manager to provide a briefing to discuss the SQH Lease prior to the scheduled 
second reading of the proposed lease agreement. This presentation is a result of that 
direction. 
 
 
LIST OF SUPPORTING DOCUMENTS: 
 

PowerPoint – SQH Presentation 5.15.18 

Proposed Regional Sports Complex as a Private/Public Partnership 

AGENDA MEMORANDUM 
City Council Meeting of May 15, 2018 


